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Meeting Minutes





Vice President Brian Dexter called the M.C.B.A. meeting to order then took the roll call.  Thirteen out of fifteen directors were present for the meeting.  Brian then asked if the directors had their copies of the minutes from the last meeting.  Brian asked if anyone wanted to go over the minutes.  A motion was made to dispense with the reading of the minutes.  The motion got a second and carried.  Brian then asked Jim Winkler if he had anything to report to the board.  Jim told the members about how the new center was coming along.  He said that their shouldn’t been any problem having the building ready for the Jamboree.  He said that they were down to the only thing that could possibly go wrong is with the building inspector of which they have no control.  He said that the occupancy certification was scheduled for Wednesday June 27.  And if the center gets the certification the shot committee would be able to come in on June 28 or 29.  Jim said he hoped the center would open to the public July 2.  He then said in other words everything was on schedule.  He said the full service menu would not be ready but the buffet would be ready for the Jamboree.  Jim said the
